SCMS PTO

Schuyler Colfax Middle School 1500 Hamburg Turnpike, Wayne NJ 07470

PTO Email List 2023-2024

Dear Parents, Guardians, & Staff,

Thank you!

The SCMS PTO communicates with our parents during the school year via email. This, along with our Facebook page, are our primary forms of communication to keep you up to date on any and all information about happenings at SCMS and with the SCMS PTO.

If you would like to receive our email communications, please **complete the form below and email it directly to us at <u>schuylercolfaxpto@gmail.com</u>. Completed forms should be emailed by no later than Friday, September 29th. We do, on occasion, send grade specific emails so please be sure to put the name of each child attending SCMS and their 2023-2024 grade.**

The sole purpose of our email distribution list is to allow us to communicate directly with you. The PTO does NOT share this list with anyone. Please add our email address (schuylercolfaxpto@gmail.com) to your address book and make sure your email address can accept attachments so we don't end up in your spam folder.

PLEASE DON'T FORGET TO LET US KNOW IF YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS CHANGES DURING THE YEAR.

Child's Name:	Grade:	
Child's Name:	Grade:	
offile of Name.	Grade	
Child's Name:	Grade:	

Parent/Guardian Name:

Email Address:

If you have any questions, please contact us at schuylercolfaxpto@gmail.com

2nd Email Address:

FORM IS DUE BACK BY SEPTEMBER 29, 2023